THANK YOU FOR YOUR GIFT

Please keep this receipt for your records.



Lyn Romano PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721

Dear Lyn,

I wanted to send you a quick note to express my thanks for your on April 30, 2021. Your generous recent lifesaving glft donation provides HOPE to children and families in need around the world.

I am pleased to inform you that your generous gift to the 2021 HOPE and Health Challenge has been matched, doubling our ability to save twice as many lives.

Lyn, just saying "thank you" doesn't seem like enough... but I hope you can tell how sincere I am when I tell you that you're making Project HOPE stronger and more effective. You'll probably never meet the people your gift will help, but I can tell you, you are bringing comfort and healing to those who need it the most.

On behalf of all of us at Project HOPE, thank you again. We are deeply grateful for your compassion and support.

With sincere gratitude,

பா கூ**ரு 30**, 2047

and farming

Rabih Torbay

President and Chief Executive Officer

a "thank you**" doedn't seamilike e**nough... but i

Project HOPE is a charitable organization pursuant to section 501(c)3 of the U.S. Internal Revenue Code. No goods or services were provided by Project HOPE in return for this gift. Contributions are tax? deductible as permitted by law.